

BEARWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Ms F Alder BA(Hons), PGCE, NPQH, MBA

15th June 2023

Dear Year 5 Parents/Carers

PGL Osmington Bay 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

We have secured a booking for the Year 6 trip to PGL Osmington Bay, near Weymouth, for the week commencing 17th June 2024. Once numbers have been finalised, we can confirm an exact cost for the trip which will be in the region of £560 per child.

If you wish your child to participate in the trip, we will require an initial non-refundable deposit of £60 by Monday 8th September.

The final balance will be due by Monday 25th March 2024 and the cost of this trip can be paid by instalments.

We will be sending further information regarding instalments and information on our new payment system in September.

If you are on receipt of pupil premium or you would like to discuss any issues regarding payment, please advise the school office and we will arrange a meeting with Ms Alder in September.

If your child is not attending the residential, please do email the office to let them know.

Yours sincerely

Miss Caroline Parry Assistant Headteacher Residential Lead

